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February 28, 1978

PERSONAL

Mr. Richard Bennett
Petro-Lewis Corporation
P. 0, Box 2250

Denver, Colorado 80201

Dear Mr. Bennett:

All wells operated by your company should be named and numbered
according to Rule 103 of the Commission Rules and Regulations, Memo
2-65 from A, L, Porter, Jr. and the Memo from E, C, Arnold dated
January 6, 1975,

Any letter in the well number wili denote a replacement well or
an infill well.

Your wells filed as Florance 6A and 8A and Ruddock 7A were neither
replacement or infill wells., We need the corrected numbers before these
wells are spud to avoid computer confusion throughout the industry
accounting offices,

if there are questions, please call.

Yours very truly,
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A, R, Kendrick
Supervisor, District #3
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